
Thank You.
Governor Cuomo, DEC Commissioner Martens, and Adirondack 
Nature Conservancy — because of your collaborative efforts

Newcomb, Indian Lake, Long Lake, and North Hudson 
can now serve as new gateways to wilderness recreation:

•	 The Upper Hudson River
•	 Boreas Ponds
•	 Essex Chain of Lakes

With the commitment to acquire these and other lands for the Forest Preserve, new opportunities  
for tourism, hunting, fishing, guiding, boat building, research and education will open up.

Thank you Governor Cuomo and Commissioner Martens 
. . . for boosting the wild economy!
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For more on our wild land stewardship training and other programs, or to sign up for our free newsletter, please visit our website.
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